
 
 

 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the members of the 
Scottsdale City Council have been invited to attend the 

 
 

Scottsdale Family Resource Center 
Grand Opening 

 
 

10:30 a.m., Tuesday, May 23, 2017 
Family Resource Center 

6535 E. Osborn Road 
Scottsdale, AZ 

  
 
 

While a quorum of the City Council may be in attendance at this 
event, the members of the City Council will not engage in any 

deliberations, decisions, or other legal action of the public body. 
 
 

 
 


